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(Bronx, NY)- Senator Serrano participated in a ribbon cutting ceremony for New York City Council Speaker Melissa Mark-
Viverito's brand new South Bronx district office. Her new office is located on 214 St. Ann's Avenue (between 137th and 138th
street).

"It was such a pleasure for me to join New York City Council Speaker Melissa Mark-Viverito

 for the grand opening and ribbon cutting of her South Bronx district office," said Senator

Serrano. "I am excited about the constituent services she will provide to local residents. My

grandparents lived just a block away from this site, so this neighborhood is filled with fond

memories. I look forward to working alongside Speaker Viverito in providing services to our



constituents," concluded Serrano.


